
Werrington Newsletter 

W/C 25th September 2023 

 

Dear families,  

September is nearly at an end and children have already completed three weeks of school! 

It has been so fun watching the excitement of a new year in the children’s eyes. Last week 

Years 1-6 and staff embarked on a rather wet and windy exploration of Bodmin Moor’s 

Cheesewrings, an event that had been postponed in July due to stormy weather. It was 

absolutely wild (!) but so much fun – a day not to be forgotten. Children were given maps to 

navigate their way to the Cheesewrings and we all learned important rules about how to 

look after spaces like these. Back at school, children found out about the myths and 

legends. We had a lovely email from the moorland leader who organised our trip to the 

moors. 

This is what she said: ‘The children were a credit to themselves, their school and you.' 

'The conditions were challenging & everyone stepped up with an open mind & toughed it out. 

What a gutsy & motivated team of children & staff.' 

We are continuing to roll out our Facebook page and update you with events as they unfold. 

Please share and follow our page and spread the word about our lovely school.  

Nursery and Class 1 are opening their doors every Thursday for an under 5s ‘Stay and Play’ 

session. This is an invite for families of Werrington this week and then next week open to 

the public so if you know of a family with an under 5 please let them know that they are 



very much welcome to come and meet new faces and play with their children in a warm and 

welcoming environment (details below and on Dojo). 

Werrington are looking forward to participating in the 

Launceston Carnival on Saturday October 6th. Please come 

along and support our school (details below and on Dojo). 

On Monday, we raised money for The 

Abilities in Me Foundation by dressing 

up nice and bright. We will report back 

how much we have raised in the next 

newsletter. Thank you for all of your 

support. 

 

Thank you to all our Year 6 parents and carers who came to our 

information afternoon. Packs should have been sent home with 

those who could not make it. If you need any further 

information, then please contact Miss Andrew or Miss O’Malley. 

Class 2: In Maths we have been matching shapes to the 

correct piece of paper. We have 

also been seeing whether we can 

stack all the shapes, some or 

none. 

 

 

 

 

Class 3: 

We have begun our new English 

unit based on the book 

‘Weslandia’. We made our own 

shelter just like Wesley, our 

main character in our book. 

This week we will be 

constructing single clause and 

multi clause sentences based on 

these constructions. 

Well done Gabby for 

being chosen for our new 

Mouthwatering Manners 

Award (chosen by our 

lovely cook). 



 

 

Dates for your diary:  

Please keep up to date with events through our Dojo and Facebook 

pages. 

INSET dates for the year – 15/4/24 , 3/6/24 , 24/7/24 

Class 2 Wild Tribe at the Woodland Skills centre (please wear 

Wildtribe clothes – the mini bus will take children to and from 10-2pm ) 29/9 

October 6th 5pm/7pm – Launceston Carnival 

NO art club 27/9/23 

Every Thursday 2-3:15: Stay and Play in EYFS - FREE 

Every Wednesday 3:20-4:30 – Art Club, Years 2-6, £2 (Miss Andrew’s Class) 



Every Friday 3:20-4:20 – Mrs Buckthought’s Friday Club, 50p (drop in Mrs B’s Class) 

 

 

 

 

 


